We know that although 70% of
smokers want to stop, it can be
hard. Sometimes it takes a few
attempts to quit for good.

The best thing you can do for your

health is to quit smoking. You are
three times more likely to become
smokefree with support from a
local stop smoking service and
use of medications like nicotine
replacement therapy patches

or gum.

The facts
about vaping

Did you know that vaping can also help you on
your journey to becoming smokefree? In fact,
e-cigarettes are currently the most popular
quitting aid out there. The latest research from
Public Health England shows that switching
to vaping is a safer alternative to smoking.

So if you're struggling to quit, thinking about
giving it a go or considering switching

to e-cigarettes to take a step in the right
direction, find out more with our five facts
about e-cigarettes.

Join the increasing number of people
across Sheffield who are quitting with
the help of e-cigarettes.

Visit smokefreesheffield.org or call
Yorkshire Smokefree Sheffield on
0800 612 0011 free from landline

0330 660 1166 free from most mobiles.

Ready to
take action?

Now that you know e-cigarettes could be
an alternative route to helping you quit, why
not visit the website today? Here you can
get in contact with one of our partners to
start your journey.

Remember: you're three times more likely
to quit with the help of your local stop
smoking service.

Not looking to quit? Switching to e-cigarettes
could still be a safer alternative to tobacco.

Pregnant or
thinking about
starting a family?

The best thing for you and your baby is to quit
smoking, and the earlier you quit, the bigger
the benefits will be.

If you are pregnant, or thinking about
starting a family, contact the specialist stop
smoking pregnancy service on 0114 226 5627.
They can find the best ways to help you quit
and support you with nicotine replacement
therapy, as well as ongoing information and
advice on e-cigarettes.

Visit smokefreesheffield.org

Did you know
e-cigarettes
can help you
quit smoking?
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Vaping:
The truth

Safety

regulations
have increased

The Tobacco Products Directive is there to ensure
minimum quality and safety standards for vapes.

This means it's harder for poor-quality products
to enter the market, giving you more confidence
in the e-cigarettes you buy.

E-cigarettes are not recommended for use by
non-smokers and children under 18. There are
now rules to protect children from starting to
use these products including the introduction
of childproof packaging and a law preventing the
sale of e-cigarettes to under 18s.

There's never been a better time to quit. Start your
journey to a smokefree future today.

Visit smokefreesheffield.org
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